
President’s Message
The Third Quarter is coming to an end and Kindergarten registration is just around the 
corner. While this year seems to be flying by, so much has been accomplished and there 
is so much more to come! Please consider one of our volunteer opportunities or open 
Board positions as a way to make an impact in the Greenwood community. 

Please check the bulletin board in the front hall at the school, as well as gatorpta.com 
and social media platforms for current volunteer opportunities. The Greenwood PTA is 
also seeking nominations for PTA President, VP of Programs, and VP of Membership. 
We need parents to help make Greenwood Elementary the best it can be. View the flyer 
for more information: PTA Flyer nominations 2018-update.

Terry D. Moore, PTA President | terrydmore@gmail.com | 804-201-7939
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Grace, Style, and Smooth 
Dance Moves!
Thank you to all who helped make the 
Father Daughter Dance a success. We 
also appreciate the Fathers, Grandfa-
thers, Uncles and other gentlemen who 
brought Greenwood girls for a special 
evening of dancing and fun. 

Mother & Son Olympics
Save the date for an evening of fun 
and games - Olympic style in honor of 
the 2018 Winter Games. 
Boys, this is your chance 
to compete with and 
against your mom! May 
11 from 6:00-7:15pm.

http://gatorpta.com
http://www.gatorspta.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/PTA-Flyer-nominations-2018-update.pdf
mailto:terrydmore%40gmail.com?subject=


1	 Easter
2-6	 Spring Break  
12	 PTA Meeting: Cultural Arts Festival & Ukulele 	
	 Concert (5th Grade)/ School Fundraiser Kickoff
13	 SCA Spirit Day/End of 3rd Marking Period/Coffee 	
	 Chat
16	 Student Half Day/Clerical Day/College and Career 	
	 Week/Pizza Delivery
17	 SCA Meeting
18	 Spring After School Enrichment
19	 Kindergarten Registration
20	 Talent Show
25	 Spring After School Enrichment
26	 Leadership Club Meetings
27	 Pep Rally: 3rd Quarter/Gator Gathering Parents 	
	 Night Out/School Fundraiser Due Date 

April Events

@GatorCommunity

April Hospitality 
Hello, you gorgeous volunteers! It’s April 
and our kids will be back from break full of 
energy! Spring fever 
is in full swing, so let’s 
keep the teachers and 
staff full and happy 
with a breakfast spread! 
Because this is a break-
fast spread, please have 
donations in the staff 
lounge by 8:00 am on 
Thursday, April 12th. 
Thank you for all you 
have done all year to 
make these events such 
a great success!

Sign up to bring an item. 

Box Tops, Tysons, & Coca-Cola Give Back 
Please take a look at our Retail Promotions opportunities, which includes 
Kroger, Amazon Smile, Tysons, Kellogs, Coca-Cola and many more com-
panies, to learn how Gator families and friends can take advantage of easy 
ways to support Greenwood this next week and throughout the school year. 
Every little bit helps us get closer to funding important projects for Green-
wood students. For more information, visit gatorspta.com/retail-promo-
tions/. 

Groovy Field Day Shirts
Purchase your child’s field day shirt before April 13, 
limited time only! You can order online. For a list-
ing of what colors for each teacher, see the flyer.

Have You Purchased Your Yearbook?
This is your last opportu-
nity to purchase at 2017-
2018 Greenwood yearbook 
and help celebrate the 
achievements of your stu-
dent during these formative 
years. You can find all 
the information about this 
year’s yearbook and the 
newly formed Yearbook 
Club at gatorspta.com. If you would like to order 
a yearbook, go to http://www.strawbridge. net and 
use online order code 109530. The price is cur-
rently $30. Visit gatorspta.com /yearbook.

https://www.facebook.com/GatorCommunity/
http://www.SignUpGenius.com/go/30E0D4EA5AE23A0FC1-april 


http://gatorspta.com/retail-promotions/
http://gatorspta.com/retail-promotions/
https://squareup.com/store/greenwood-elementary-pta-2
http://www.gatorspta.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/Field-day-order-form-2018.pdf
http://gatorspta.com
http://www.strawbridge.net
http://gatorspta.com /yearbook

